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Community Notice 
Issued on: 

March 31, 2022 

Timeline: Starting Spring 2023 
Content/timeline accurate at time of printing 

 

What we are doing and why 

TTC’s Easier Access Program will make subway stations accessible to everyone. This spring, work will 

start at Islington Station to create a barrier-free path from street level to subway platform level by 2024. In 

addition to accessibility, Islington Station is slated to be completely rebuilt, with an entirely new bus 

terminal featuring plenty of natural light and accessible bus platforms.  
 

The station improvements will include: 

 Three new elevators which will connect customers between the Passenger Pick Up/Drop Off area 

(PPUDO), concourse level and subway platform at the station. 

 Direct pedestrian access via an accessible ramp located at the main West entrance. 

 Improved signage and wayfinding throughout the station. 

 Constructing a temporary accessible bus terminal which will begin service in 2024 and a new 

permanent accessible bus terminal, which will be completed in 2026. 

 

Expected work activities  

The first major phase of work will include shoring and excavation activities for the new elevator shafts 

within the existing station. 

 

Project Timeline: 

 Spring 2023: Construction will begin on the concourse and subway platform to install accessibility 
enhancements, including elevators. 

 Fall 2023: Begin construction of a temporary accessible bus terminal to replace the existing bus 
terminal. 

 Winter 2024: Islington Station fully accessible via completion of three new elevators and a temporary 
accessible bus terminal. 

 Fall 2026: Completion of a new permanent accessible bus terminal at Islington Station. 
 

Traffic and pedestrian details 

 The existing Lomond Commuter Lot will be used as a 

staging area beginning spring 2023, until winter 2024. 

This work will impact 60 station parking spaces.  

o The Lomond Commuter Lot will have 170 

permanent parking spaces remaining during 

construction. All parking at this lot will be 

restored following construction. 

Work hours  

Work will take place Monday to Friday between 7 a.m. and 

7 p.m. Some work on Saturdays between 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. 

may be required to maintain schedule. 

 

TTC service  

Access to the station and subway platforms will be maintained throughout construction. Bus service will be 

maintained throughout construction at the temporary accessible bus platform. 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to make Warden Station accessible. An updated notice will be 

issued prior to construction. A project webpage is available at www.ttc.ca/projects.  

 

For further information and to subscribe for project updates, contact:  

Arjun Sahota, Senior Community Liaison Officer, (647) 706-6487, arjun.sahota@ttc.ca  
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